
ATTENTION:  

Members Who Are Full Members of Clubs in Two or More Different Regions:   

The ABC BOD passed the following policy which will be in effect this year.  Please notify the 

Executive Secretary, Mary Jo Trimble of which region is your primary region for which you 

want to vote in for the Directors Election. This must be done by July 1st. Contact information is 

on page 2 of every magazine.    

Thanks, 

Mary Jo Trimble 

 

NEW POLICY:  

"Members who belong to Regional Clubs in more than one region shall notify the ABC 

Executive Secretary prior to July 1 each year in which region they wish to cast their 

ballot.  This notice shall be published in the Magazine, on the Website, and Facebook (and 

Yahoo Group if that proposal is accepted). If no notice from the member is received then 

a ballot will be sent based on the member's state of residence.  Members who belong to 

only one Regional Club will receive a ballot based on that Regional Club's Region." 

 


